
        

 

Did you know you could raise money for our school just by shopping at your favourite retailers via 

easyfundraising.org.uk or the easyfundraising mobile app? Check it out today! 

INTERNATIONAL FOOD FESITVAL 

 

After the success of the International Food Festival in September, we are planning to 
organise ANOTHER event on Friday 22 March from 3.15 to 4.15pm in the school hall, to 
celebrate the diversity and richness of our school community.  
 
We are all citizens of the world, and if you enjoy cooking, we need YOU to make this event 
a yummy success, by contributing a dish representing your country or culture, your 
ancestors, a favourite holiday destination, or even the country of your favourite football 
team! You don’t need to be a star chef, any delicious crowd-pleaser from anywhere around 
the World would be perfect.  
 
Kindly note that we can only run this event if we received enough contributions, so if you’d 
like to contribute a dish, please fill and return the below form to the school office by 
Monday 11th March.  We will gauge the level of response after the 11th and further 
information will be sent out regarding logistics of the event. 
 
For queries, kindly contact us at archibaldchair@yahoo.co.uk 
 
Thanks, 
Your PTFA 
 
 
 

 
PLEASE RETURN BY MONDAY 11TH MARCH 
 
Yes, I can contribute a dish to the International Food Festival from  
 
(mention the country): _______________________  
 
Name of the dish: ___________________________ 
 

Your name: ______________________________________________ 

 

Child’s name/class: ________________________________________ 

 

Mobile and email: __________________________________________ 

mailto:archibaldchair@yahoo.co.uk

